
Notices were placed in newspapers to remind I&APs of the Public Meeting and 
availability of the draft EIA Report for public comment. These advertisements 
appeared as followed: 

• Die Volksblad (14 January 2004), 

• Bloemnuus (16 January 2004), 

• Vista (15 January 2004), 

• Klerksdorp Rekord (16 January 2004), 

• Noord-Vrystaatse Gazette (16 January 2004), and the 

• GoldNet News (16 January 2004). 

 


